
From: swalexander@pepco.com 

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2007 1:07 PM 
To: #DOE_Notification@pepco.com 
Subject: Notification of Planned 230kV Outage at Potomac River Generating 
Station 

 

In accordance with DOE Order No. 202-07-02, Pepco is required to provide notification 

of any and all 230kV planned and unplanned outages at Potomac River Generating 

Station.  

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

On Sunday June 24, 2007 Potomac Electric Power Company (Pepco) will be taking a 

 planned outage on the 23107 high voltage circuit between Palmers Corner Substation 

and the Potomac River Generating Station. The outage is scheduled to begin at 4:00 AM 

on Sunday June 24, 2007 with a scheduled return date of Sunday June 24, 2007 at 2:00 

PM. This planned outage schedule is being moved up from the original schedule due to 

the predicted high temperatures that are expected next week for the Mid-Atlantic region.  

 

These outages are necessary to continue the 230kV reliability upgrades into the Potomac 

River area.    

 

Stephen W. Alexander 

System Operations & Restoration 

Manager Control Room Operations 


